

Please quote: MN=158283

For further information ph (07) 3225 8440

Executive Building 100 George Street Brisbane PO Box 15185 City East Queensland 4002 Australia

Telephone +61 7 3224 4500 Facsimile +61 7 3221 3631 Email ThePremier@premiers.qld.gov.au Website www.thepremier.qld.gov.au

23 April 2008

Mr P French Cc-convenor Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group BUG **GPO Box 2104** BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr French

Thank you for your letter of 8 April 2008 concerning cyclists on Brisbane's North Side. I have been requested to reply to you on the Premier's behalf.

Please be assured that your correspondence is receiving attention and that a reply will be forwarded to you as soon as possible.

Again, thank you for bringing this matter to the Premier's attention.

Yours sincerely

Stephen Beckett

Deputy Chief of Staff

